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ICCA PROGRAMMERS' CONTACTS 

Don Beall 

London / England 

The ICCA from time to time receives requests from members writing their own chess programs, asking to 
be put into contact with other chess programmers. 
The ICCA is willing to create and maintain a list of members who are interested in being contacted for this 
purpose. There will be two lists: an email list and a postal list. Each list will be accessible to its entrants. If 
you would like to be entered on either or both, send email toicca@dcs.qmw.ac.uk or post to Don Beal at 
the address given on the inside front cover. 
Requests to join the postal list must be accompanied by an addressed envelope (it need not be stamped). 
The envelope will serve for sending the list when compiled. 

Department of COItiputer Science, Queen Mary and Westfield College, Mile End Road, London EI 4NS, England. 
Email: icca@dcs.qmw.ac.uk. 


